
White River Area Preparedness (WRAP) 

Minutes – 4-6-23 

 

 

Meeting on 3-2-23 – No minutes.  The note-taker was absent due to illness. 
 
Meeting on 3-16-23 – Meeting was cancelled by vice-chair Cody Kinney. 
 
Meeting on 4-6-23 – Presenter’s computer would not start.  A quorum was not present so the 
attendees held an informal discussion about current events. 
 
 

Announcements: 
The next meeting will be April 20, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jane Pennell 


